
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

Website: www.stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk 

Tel: 01604 403511       Email: office@sg.nor.olicatschools.org  
 

 

Newsletter 22nd September 2023 

A Message from Miss Marum… 

 

“Walking together in the Light of the Lord.” 

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We seem to have experienced almost every type of weather this 

week! Please ensure your child arrives at school wearing the 

correct school uniform and also brings a named coat every day – 

we seem to be experiencing all four seasons each day at the 

moment! 

Extra-Curricular Clubs have started this week and have proved 

very popular. Please ensure you collect your child promptly from 

the Main Entrance of the school. This includes all Year 6 pupils too.  

It may seem like the academic year has only just started, but 

applications for Secondary School places for pupils who will be in 

Year 7 in September 2024 are open. It is really important that 

families of pupils in Year 6 make their application by 31st October 

2023 so their application in considered in the first round of 

allocations.  

Parents’ Evening this term will be held on Tuesday 3rd and 

Wednesday 4th October. We will send information next week. 

Booking will be on MCAS. Please ensure you have the app 

downloaded. 

We hope you have a wonderful weekend.  

Best wishes, 

Miss Marum 
 

 

 

http://www.stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk/
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Advent Term 
 

Term ends: Friday 20th October 2023 
 

Half Term: Monday 23rd October 2023-

Friday 27th October 2023 
 

Term starts: Monday 30th October 2023 
 

INSET Day: Friday 24th November 2023 
 

Term ends: Wednesday 20th December 

2023 

 

Lent Term 
 

Term starts: Thursday 4th January 2024 

 

Term ends: Friday 16th February 2024 
 

Half Term: Monday 19th February 2024-

Friday 23rd February 2024 
 

Term starts: Monday 26th February 2024 
 

Find full term dates here. 

 

 

 

 

Term Dates 

 

News from our Nursery 

Creative Spirit Exhibition 

What was life like in WWII Britain? 

First Holy Communion  

Our Nursery children have been exploring the numbers 1-5 

through songs, rhyme and practical activities. They really enjoyed 

learning the song ‘There were 5 in the bed…’  

They acted the song and practised counting the objects.  

 

As part of their learning in History, St Catherine 

of Siena Class and St Oscar Romero Class 

have been working to decipher what it was 

like to live in WWII Britain. The pupils delved into 

a World War II evacuee’s suitcase during their 

lesson this week. Their task was to explore, 

discuss and make deductions about the 

artefacts they found inside the case. In small 

groups, the pupils considered their findings 

and shared what they could deduce about 

life during this era. 

If your child in Year 3 or above and would like 

to make their First Holy Communion this year, 

then there will be introductory meetings to 

explain the programme and take registrations 

on the following days: 

St Gregory’s Church – Sunday 8th October 

after 11am Mass. 

Sacred Heart Church – Sunday 15th October 

after 10.30am Mass. 

If you cannot attend either meeting, please 

contact Stella at: swatts49@outlook.com  

 

 

 

We were really pleased to learn that one of our 

pupils, Elise, has had her artwork of Our Lady 

selected and it will be displayed at the Saxon Hall 

in Raunds as                                                                            

part of the                                                                       

diocesan                                                                           

Creative                                                                                        

Spirit                                                                                        

exhibition                                                                              

during half                                                                        

term. Well                                                                

done, Elise! 
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